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Dear Colleagues, 
  
Staff Pulse Survey 
The survey closed with more responses than last time which is good, so thank you to those who 
responded and encouraged others to do so. The numbers are just being crunched and checked. The 
results will be in next week’s catch up. 
  
Field Studies Council in the media 
It’s been a good week for publicity having secured 2 pages of free editorial in Education Business. 
We focused on our ongoing main theme of what we can offer to help schools and parents who might 
be struggling to fund school trips.  
 
Education Manager Scott Wycherley was the latest in a rapidly growing list of staff to deliver an 
excellent radio interview. On this occasion Scott was up for the Job Watch feature where Radio 
Shropshire allow local businesses talk about the job opportunities available.  You can hear it here at 
2:51 
  
Radio interviews 
It’s useful for us to have a bank of people who are happy, or at least willing to step up to the mic and 
do radio interviews. One reason is that stations like a mix of voices, particularly if we are fairly 
regular contributors. Another reason is that they like to talk to the people directly involved in the 
subject or event being discussed. Talking to those at the coal face tends to make much better radio.  
 
There will of course be times when members of the Senior Leadership Team are the most 
appropriate people to talk to the media and we are not suggesting putting anyone up for a grilling, 
but if you are interested, have a chat with Joy. It will not commit you to anything.  
  
National Flood Action Week 
Whilst some members of the government old and new talked about climate change at COP27 this 
week, the Environment Agency has urged all of us to be prepared for more extreme weather as we 
move into winter. We have already had the hottest summer on record, three named storms in a 
week, and since 1998, six of the ten wettest years on record.  
 
There is a handy page of advice here and the three steps we are all being asked to take are to:  

• check your flood risk online 
• sign up for flood warnings 
• know what to do if flooding hits 

  
Remembrance Reminder 
Friday’s Remembrance Zoom will be available from 10:50 for all who would like to join 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83647973314?pwd=SXdLcldoakhMck5NM09sampGdzYwZz09&from=ad
don 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mark 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0d6m353
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/flood-action-week-households-urged-to-prepare-in-2022-year-of-extremes?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=56b1547c-4c3f-4467-9090-b61c78c842c2&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/check-long-term-flood-risk
https://www.gov.uk/sign-up-for-flood-warnings
https://check-for-flooding.service.gov.uk/plan-ahead-for-flooding
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83647973314?pwd=SXdLcldoakhMck5NM09sampGdzYwZz09&from=addon
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83647973314?pwd=SXdLcldoakhMck5NM09sampGdzYwZz09&from=addon

